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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 
 
From:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
  Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 
Date:   June 16, 2016 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested for Review of PacifiCorp’s Affiliated Interest 

Report for the Year Ending December 31, 2015, Docket No. 16-035-20 
 
 
On June 15, 2016, the Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) filed a memorandum 
requesting an extension of time, from June 30 to October 7, 2016, for filing its action request 
response in this docket. The Division explains it is currently in the process of determining and 
requesting the information needed for its review and, accordingly, will require additional time to 
complete its review.  
 
The Commission grants the requested extension from June 30 to October 7, 2016.  


